

BRANDON SCHOOL DIVISION

To: All Local Media

From: Denis Labossiere, Secretary-Treasurer

Re: Appointment of Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson of the Board of Trustees

The Brandon School Division Board of Trustees is pleased to announce the following appointments made at the Inaugural Meeting of the Board of Trustees, held on Monday, September 9, 2019:







Ms. Sherilyn Bambridge, Vice-Chairperson.

Senior Administration and Staff of Brandon School Division would like to congratulate Trustee Linda Ross and Trustee Sherilyn Bambridge on the appointment of Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson, and wish them a successful experience during the 2019-2020 School Year.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Mr. Denis Labossiere Secretary-Treasurer Brandon School Division Email: labossiere.denis@bsd.ca